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First things first, when the 2 dams were built the Lehigh and Pohopoco were both brook trout fisheries. ACE
built the dams for flood control and at that time since there was no mandate to protect and restore, there was
nothing in place to restore damaged fisheries.
Now there is, and before anything happens the Lehigh and Po Should be restored to brook trout fisheries. There
should be NO stocking of invasive species at all.  Furthermore if you wish to dispute this, refer to JJ Audubon's
dairies.
That being said, Saw Mill Creek is and has been for a very long time a mixed trout fishery. You could argue that
it was as a result of the hatchery being there, but I'd argue that it was probably as a result of early stocking by
the Old Fish Commission in the late 1800's that brown trout became established.
There is NEVER any justification to stock ANY Class A trout fishery. The fact that there are still brook trout in
the stream tells me that they've always been there and everything that can be done to protect them should be
done, including removal of the browns by means of harvest.
Now nothing has been said about Kriss Pines being a commercial hatchery, which it always was. But because
the laws against pollution have changed it should not be grand fathered. Why a State Representative is involved
is beyond me as he has NO authority to enforce or change PFBC laws, regulations, or policies.
As for using the hatchery to help raise fish for stocking, it has to come within the laws that are in place now.
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